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If you are receiving this message, it means that either I have done work for 
you in the past, I am doing work for you now, or you have expressed 
interest regarding me doing work for you in the future. If you would prefer 
to not receive further emails from me, please let me know about it.  
  
Being that it is now July, I will be sending out invoices to any of you for 
whom I have done work in June, or for those who have not yet paid 
for May. Please remit your payment when you have a chance.  
  

 
Website Navigation Tip - If you have to enter a password to access a 
secured area, note that the computer will remember what you enter if you 
leave the area and come back. If you are using a shared computer, this can 
be a security breach. Always close the browser you are using (Internet 
Explorer, Netscape, Firefox, etc.). This will force you to reenter any 
passwords to get into secured areas. 
  

 
  
Thank you all for your business (and potential business...)  
  
Jim Sanfilippo
858-268-1724 
jim@technicalwebsitedesign.com
Technical Website Design
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